LATE TESTIMONY

Ok MPO

April 19, 2011

Senator Will Espero, Chair

Public Safety, Government Operations, and Military Affairs Committee
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 231

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Chair Espero:
Testimony Regarding GM590 Hearing - Tuesday, April 19, 2011

Please accept my testimony regarding the consideration and confirmation to the Advisory Board
on Veterans' Services, Gubernatorial Nominee, Michael Golojuch, for a term to expire 6-30-
2015.

Mr. Golojuch is more than qualified to serve on the Advisory Board based on his exemplary
military experience, his many years of dedicated service to the City and County of Honolulu, and
his leadership and volunteerism on behalf of his community. I endorse Mr. Golojuch’s
confirmation completely and enthusiastically.
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